Assessment Committee

Annual Report

May 18, 2017

The following individuals served on the GBC Faculty Senate Assessment Committee for the 2017-2018 academic year:

Frank Amankonah, Rita Bagwe, Peggy Drussel, Jonathan Foster (Chair), Cathy Fulkerson (exofficio), Danny Gonzales, Kevin Hodur, Janie Moore, Tina Nelson (ex-officio), Brandy Nielsen, John Rice, Steven Scilacci, Brandis Senecal, Glen Tenney

The committee met on campus on four occasions (09/15/2016, 11/9/2016, 01/19/2017, and 04/04/2017) online once (05/02/2017). Meeting minutes are posted on the Assessment Committee Webpage.

During 2016-2017, the Assessment Committee created a new Assessment Webpage linked on the GBC Faculty and Staff page, planned and conducted an assessment symposium, reviewed and evaluated all 2016-2017 assessment report forms, worked on the annual summary report, and successfully presented two action items in Faculty Senate. The first action item revised the course assessment form so that more meaningful qualitative data could be collected from the forms. The second action item revised GBC's assessment policy and procedure regarding the submission of the approved course assessment form.

Submitted by Jonathan Foster